
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Burton, Michael <mburton@blm.gov> 
Thursday, August 29, 2013 9:48 AM 
Lara Weinheimer 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Re: Linn Skelly Unit #2 (2RP-1293) CAP Report and Termination Request 

Lara, 
This termination request is approved. 
Thanks 

BLM approval of this proposal does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health, or the 
environment, or if the location fails to reclaim properly. In such an event that location does not re vegetate, or future issues 
with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until contaminant issues are fully 
mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility 
for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws/regulations. 

Mike Burton 
BLM-CFO 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
575-234-2226 office 
575-361-3574 cell 
mburton@blm.cio v 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained 
herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return 
email and delete this email from your system. Thank you. 

On Thu, Aug 29, 2013 at 8:18 AM, Lara Weinheimer <lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com> wrote: 

Mike, attached is the Termination Request for the above-referenced site. It will be submitted to NMOCD today. 

Thanks! 

Lara Weinheimer 

l 



Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety 

Project Scientist 

419 West Cain 

Hobbs, NM 88240 ; 

(575)441-0431 


